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Action Request Transmittal 
Aging and People with Disabilities  
 

Mike McCormick Number: APD-AR-21-019 

Authorized signature Issue date: 4/13/2021 
 
Topic: Long Term Care Due date: ASAP 
 
Subject: In-Home Care Agency Medicaid Provider Relinquished License 
 
Applies to (check all that apply): 

 All DHS employees  County Mental Health Directors 

 Area Agencies on Aging: Types A and B  Health Services 

 Aging and People with Disabilities   Office of Developmental 
Disabilities Services (ODDS)  Self Sufficiency Programs 

 County DD program managers 

 Support Service Brokerage Directors 

 ODDS Children’s Intensive In 
Home Services 

 ODDS Children’s Residential Services  Stabilization and Crisis Unit (SACU) 

 Child Welfare Programs  Other (please specify):       

Action required:  
 
The in-home care agency (IHCA) For the People (528295 / 500771435) is no longer 
licensed to provide services. The last day they were eligible to provide services was 
4/7/21.   
 
To identify individuals that were receiving services from this IHCA, the Medicaid 
Services and Supports policy team recently developed and distributed a list of prime 
numbers comprised of recently submitted claims to impacted local offices. 
 
Case managers must work with impacted individuals to identify a new provider option. 
Staff are strongly encouraged to prioritize individuals with high risk or care needs first. 
 
The MMIS POC should end on 4/7/21. However, if staff ended the POC on 4/9/21 (as 
originally provided in the directions that were sent out via email), MMIS will prevent 
claims from occurring past 4/7/21. 
 
Please note: Individuals that have recently started services with this IHCA may not be 
on the list. 
 



DHS 0078 (01.19) 

Reason for action:  
 
The IHCA For the People relinquished its license Wednesday 4/7/2021.  

Field/stakeholder review:    Yes    No 

If yes, reviewed by:         
 

If you have any questions about this action request, contact: 

Contact(s): Ben Sherman 

Phone:       Fax:       

Email: Ben.C.Sherman@dhsoha.state.or.us  

 


